
The Hon. M. BAIRD, MP
Premier of NSW and Minister for Western Sydney
Level 40 Governor Macquarie Tower
1 Farrer Place
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

Dear Premier,

Re: The Windsor Bridge Replacement Project

The people of New South Wales have a right to an accountable, responsible and 
transparent State Government.  They have the right to see their tax dollars invested 
wisely in strategically justifiable and appropriate infrastructure. 

The community has a right to public infrastructure that sets a standard of excellence, 
rising above the mediocre, delivering solutions that contribute positively to 
communities; not necessarily the easiest solutions but rather, solutions that benefit 
both current residents and future generations.  In summary; the community has a right 
to wisdom, vision, sensitivity, creativity and common sense in response to complex 
infrastructure challenges.  

The current proposal for a new river crossing at Windsor delivers brutal pragmatism, 
historical insensitivity and technical incompetence. 

The time has come, Premier for your intervention.  Stop this catastrophic waste of 
public money and insist the RMS deliver a strategically sound and sustainable bypass 
for Windsor.  To do anything less is to betray the mandate bestowed upon your 
Government by the people of NSW.

Yours sincerely,

Signed:	 	 	 	 	 	 _________Date:___________________

(Print) Name:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 ___

Street:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 _______________

Suburb:______________________________________________Post Code___________

Phone:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 __________

Email (if provided, your email address will never be provided to a third party, however it 
may be used by CAWB to advise you of important developments.)

Email:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 _____


